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PRESTIDENTS REPORT MOUNTAIN DISTRICT TENNIS ASSOCTATTON 1979/80,

I feel that we can all look back over the past twelve months
and be pleased that the decision to start up our tennis association
was made, With more clubs continuing to take an interest and Jjoin
our numbers and an increasing amount of teams playing in the
second season the success of the Association seems assured.

This year saw a short winter season conducted between the second
school term with a longer summer season., Two sections vied for
premierships with a Consolation final beingheld in the second
section for teams finishing 7th to 10th. I believe the two
luncheons held on the Grand Final days add to the social success
of the Association and should be continued in the future,

At this time I should like to offer my personal thanks
and the thanks of the Association to Mrs., Barbara Butinar for her
excellent job as Secretary for this bpast year., Also my thanks
to Mrs, Teddy Davis for carrying our the Treasurer?s tasks and
to the match and permit committee for the part.,

I wish the incoming Committee continued success with
their task of keping the Association growing and most importantly
keeping up the goodwill that has grown amongst the players during
this inaugural season,




